
May 3, 1988 

Dr. Henry Olders 
Douglas Hospital Centre 
6875 boul. LaSalle 

Quebec 
H4H lR3 

Dear Dr. Olders, 

Thank you very much for the attention you gave me during my psychiatry 
rotation. I enjoyed working in psychiatry and gained much insight int6 
the understandlng of personality disorders, psychoses, and affective 
disorders . 

I hope all went well with the recovery of my patient, Bryna Comm, and 
trust that you received my discharge summary that I wrote before I came 

here to Cowansville. 

I must tell you that psychiatry is indeed among my "differential" for 
career choices, and I would appreciate a letter of reference from you as I 
will be applying to residency programs later this year. Please address it to 

Dr. Wendy McDonald  
Associate Dean Faculty of Medicine, McGill University  
3655 Drummond  
6 ' th floor  

1, Quebec  
H3G 1Y6 

Thank you very much. 
Sincerely, 


